
UNITED STATES ARMY CADET COMMAND

WHO: RHS JROTC Cadets and Parents

WHAT: Fall BBQ/Open House

WHEN: 24 August 2023 

WHERE: Rossview High School 

WHY: To welcome all the new members of 
the Hawks Battalion and Brief new, and 
returning, Parents about what the program 
offers for School Year 2023-2024.

OUTCOMES: Cadets applied the values of 
Teamwork, Leadership, Character, and 
Personal Social Responsibility during this 
event.

To learn more information about the Hawk 
Battalion, scan the QR Code or visit our website at: 

https://thehawkbattalion.wixsite.com/jrotc

SUMMARY:
With the assistance of the RHS JROTC Booster Club, the Hawks Battalion held a barbeque to celebrate the beginning of 
the 2023-2024 school year.  The Programs Cadet Leadership and Staff conducted a briefing to parents to spotlight the 

programs opportunities and plans for the year.  The RHS Boosters also held its initial meeting to kick off the school year 
and enlist new volunteers.

https://thehawkbattalion.wixsite.com/jrotc

